
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Hello everyone, 

Certainly, the last few newsletters have been full of information      

regarding last week’s External School Review. I was an exceptionally 

proud Principal during these 3 days, where the ESR panel met with 

staff, students, and parents to seek information about our current 

learning priorities. It was a wonderful opportunity to hear messages 

from our community about our work to improve learning for every 

child. Of course, there is always feedback to make us aware of current 

concerns and we really appreciate this – it gives us great insight into 

how our school community feels. But I am very proud to say that the 

initial report we received at the end of the three day review was   

overwhelmingly positive about the focus Hagley Farm School has to 

improve learning, specifically in Reading, Mathematics, Wellbeing and 

Engagement for our students. I am very appreciative of the time and 

feedback that the participants gave to the panel.  

In coming weeks we will be provided with a full report, which will   

inform our future planning for next year, and also beyond for the next 

four years as we set new targets and specific focus. 

I would like to acknowledge the External School Review Panel – they 

made this experience very positive for everyone involved. 

Beginning today, Hagley Farm School is seeking further feedback from 

parents/carers and staff through the Department of Education        

Satisfaction Survey. All first contact parents/carers with current email 

addresses will receive a notification in the next day with a link to the 

survey. We will also put the link on our Facebook site. We would  

appreciate as many families as possible to contribute to our feedback 

to support our ongoing planning for school improvement. If you do not 

receive a link and would like to contribute to our feedback, please 

contact the school office. Thank you. 

 

Jeanagh Viney 

Jeanagh Viney 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

Hagley Farm School 

Department of Education 

17th August 2021 

August 

23-27th  Book Week 

(Including Book Parade on  Thurs 26th) 

 

Aug 30th– 3rd September 

   Grade 5-6 Camps 

 

September 

Fri 10th Country Gold Trial Matches 

16-17th Country Gold Carnival 

20th-21st School Photos 

22nd-23rd Singfest 

Fri 24th Last Day of Term 

Assembly Hosting Roster 

Whole School Assembly—Friday 

20th August 

Early Childhood 

Thurs 26th  1/2 Legro 

Primary 

Fri 27th Aug  5/6 Hawkins (host) 

   2/3 Johnson (sharing) 



2022 KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 

Do you or someone you know in your neighbourhood have a child that turns 4 this 

year? If so it is time to enrol for kindergarten next year. Enrolment forms are available 

from the school office now, we can also email them to you if required. Please contact 

Mr Richard Ankin should you need to discuss any aspects of your enrolment.  

FUN RUN 

We wish to extend a massive thank you for the generosity shown by the Hagley Farm School community in supporting 

our recent Fun Run/Walkathon.  We have raised an enormous $9548.00, which truly exceeds our expectations.  This 

will allow us to donate $500 to Ronald McDonald House in Tasmania, who have asked us to pass on their gratitude 

for this donation to support their important charity.  We will be able to donate $250 to the Active Farmers Ride for   

Resilience later in 2021.  Our 5/6 camp which is fast approaching will receive $1000 to help cover costs that are    

usually covered by other fundraising opportunities that have been unavailable to us in 2021, with the remainder going 

toward our school playground. 

If there are any remaining forms and donations, these will be gladly accepted by staff in our office.  Once again, on   

behalf of our Student Leaders at Hagley Farm School, we greatly appreciate your support. 

Jaclyn McLean 

Advanced Skills Teacher 

 GRADE 5/6 SPORT 

This Friday we play sport against Evandale at Evandale.  Football, soccer and one of our netball teams will be playing. 

Games will commence approximately 1.00pm. Students involved can not order their lunch from the canteen.     

However they have been offered a sausage sizzle at Evandale, order forms have been sent home. 

AWARD RECIPIENTS 

GT4GC  

Early Childhood: Havana, George, Amelia, Delilah and Isaac S 

Primary: Phoenix, Lachlan F, Will F, Lan 

Merit Certificates: 

Early Childhood:  Frances, Adelle, Isaac, Zachary, Archie, Indianna, Lewis, Ivy, Henry, Laura, Eleanor, Nathan 

Primary: Cooper, Isabella, Isabelle, Lewis, Zoe, Josh G, Murphy, Taylen, Isaac D, Ruby P, Tessa 

AUSSIE HEROES SWAP MEET 

If your child has been collecting the Aussie Heroes Olympics stickers, they are welcome to bring their swaps along to 

the library tomorrow at recess time for a swap-meet. 

Jessica Marston 



NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

Book Week – Book Parade 

Book Week will be celebrated next week, from the 23rd – 27th of August.  As part of our celebrations, our Book  

Parade will be held on the morning of Thursday the 26th of August.  This will be a “no-adult audience event” 

but we will live-stream it and also share lots of photos afterwards.  An email will be sent out this afternoon with 

instructions on how to view the live-stream.  

Regarding costumes - have a look at home to see what you can come up with – there is no need to buy costumes.  

Ask your child’s teacher or send us a message if you need some help.  jessica.marston@education.tas.gov.au   Please 

have a look at last year’s Sway page for some inspiration!  https://sway.office.com/uKrGrnUI5WjCUOGC?ref=Link 

Whilst we know there are lots of movie-book crossovers, please remember that this is a Book Parade.  Children need 

to be thinking of the book they are representing when designing their costume. 

Please remember, in order to keep our parade safe and fun for everyone; 

• No horror/scary costumes 

• No live animals 

• No weapons – including replicas.  If essential to costume, please make one out of paper or      

cardboard. 

• Scooters and skateboards are permitted but with safety/respect guidelines in place – please      

collect a permission slip from Mrs Marston or the office if intending to bring one.  No bikes. 

Book Fair 

We will also be holding a Scholastic Book Fair in the library next week.  This will run as it did last year, with no adult 

“audience” due to COVID restrictions on the number of people in our library space.  This Friday we will be sharing a 

link via the school Facebook Page which will enable you to view the books on offer.  This will also include instructions 

on how to pay online.  Children can bring cash to school to buy books as well but please ensure that this is in a clearly 

labelled, secure container or envelope/zip-lock bag and that you have had a talk with your child about keeping their 

money in a safe place.  The book fair will be open from Monday to Friday – with sales being held before school and at 

recess time each day. 

Happy reading from the Library Team – Mrs Jessica Marston (Teacher-Librarian) and Mrs Bronwyn 

Walker (Library Technician). 

 

   Last year’s Book Fair. 

 LOST PROPERTY 

Soft shell jacket, size 10 labelled with the name Jamie Danziger, if found please return to the   office. We also have   

several un-named jackets in the office, should your child have lost one please contact the office and we can try and get 

them back to their rightful owners.  

A timely reminder to parents to please name all of your child’s clothing items, it makes returning 

them to their owners a great deal easier.  

mailto:jessica.marston@education.tas.gov.au
https://sway.office.com/uKrGrnUI5WjCUOGC?ref=Link


STUDENTS IN THE SPOTLIGHT 

We had many students compete in the recent St Cecilia Performance Challenge with many great results. 

Holly D won a gold medal for piano playing, Ellie M a gold medal for piano playing, Holly D, Leo D and Briony R were 

part of the Miss B’s Student Services choir which won 2 gold and 2 silver medals.  Harry M also competed and did a 

splendid job and they are to all be congratulated for their hard work and dedication to practise.  

 

eSmart News 

If you would like some ideas on setting screen time limits, making a family technology plan, screen time and sleep, or 

how to enjoy some screen time with your children, spend some time exploring the links and videos on the Raising 

Children Network’s Screen Time and Healthy Screen Use section.   

https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/play-media-technology 

 

Another handy section on this site is the movie guide https://raisingchildren.net.au/guides/movie-reviews which pro-

vides reviews for over 1000 movies.  

Mrs Jessica Marston – Teacher-Librarian/eSmart Co-ordinator  jessica.marston@education.tas.gov.au 

https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/play-media-technology
https://raisingchildren.net.au/guides/movie-reviews


SCHOOL ASSOCIATION QUIZ NIGHT SPONSORSHIP 

Hi Parents/Carers and our School Community, 

Do you have a business or know of a business who would be interested in a marketing      

opportunity? Or be willing to provide community sponsorship or donate goods for a silent 

auction?  

Please contact us or complete the registration below: 

2021 Hagley Farm School Quiz at Quamby: Registration of Sponsorship  

I would like to register my sponsorship:  

Business name: _________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________ 

Type of business: ________________________________________ 

Contact name: __________________________________________ 

Phone: ________________________________ Mobile: 

________________________________________________ 

E-mail: _________________________________________________ 

Website: _______________________________________________ 

 

Sponsorship details as per proposal (please tick):  

Quiz Night Sponsorship (please email logo/provide signage)  

Quiz Round Sponsorship (please email us your logo)  

 

Prize Donation/s  

Cash – Amount: $___________________  

Product – details: _______________________________________  

Service – details: ________________________________________  

 

All cheques can be made payable to:    Direct Deposit to:  

Hagley Farm School Association     Hagley Farm School Association 

         BSB: 067- 603 

Contact:         ACC: 10475193 

Kisha Bosworth (Vice Chair)  

0439 912 161   
or Shiona Brooks (Fundraising Committee) 

 0427 462 439   

   Email: hagleyschoolassociation@gmail.com 

 

An invoice/receipt will be issued for any monetary sponsorship 

mailto:hagleyschoolassociation@gmail.com



